
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Railroad Crossing Maintenance Work on US-34/US-81, near York 
 
June 20, 2023 (Grand Island, Neb.) — Weather permitting, railroad crossing maintenance will begin June 

26 on US-34/US-81, near York, according to the Nebraska Department of Transportation. 

 

US-34/US-81 will be closed at the railroad crossing located northwest of York. Both US-34 and US-81 

traffic will be detoured between the north and south junction of US-34 and US-81. The detour will follow 

the route of US-81 to 25th Street to Lincoln Avenue to US-34 to US-81, in both directions. Anticipated 

completion is June 30. 

 

For questions regarding this project or the detour, please contact the BNSF Railroad. 

 

Motorists are reminded to drive cautiously in and near work zones, to buckle up, and put phones down. 
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Contact: 
BNSF Railroad, Royce Franklin, (308) 672-8482 
 
20230620-D4-RR 

District 4 Headquarters 
211 N Tilden Street 
PO Box 1488 
Grand Island, NE 68802-1488 
Phone (308) 385-6265 
Fax (308) 385-6269 
dot.nebraska.gov 
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